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Christmas Tree Recycling

Natural Christmas trees are picked up annually by the Town of Beaufort Public Works
Department. Please place your live Christmas trees curbside and separate from Yard Debris by
7 a.m. on Monday mornings during the month of January for pickup. Trees are taken to Atlantic
Beach for the recycling program.  The last day for pickup in 2023 is Monday, Jan. 30, 2023.
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